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REPORT 

 
 
A Kent County Bay Bridge Monitoring Committee (BBMC) meeting was scheduled for Wednesday, May 
25, 2022, at 10:00 a.m.  The following BBMC members attended either virtually or via Microsoft Teams: 
Tom Tontarski and Torr Howell. Kent County staff included Bill Mackey, Person of Contact/Planning 
Director, and Beth Grieb who clerked the meeting. 
 
In the absence of a quorum, the group had an informal discussion. The discussion focused on the future 
of the BBMC.  Since Corridor 7 of the Bay Bridge has been selected as the Corridor Alternative, the 
members present expressed that the mission of the group has been concluded in their opinion. If, at a 
future date, there are other related corridors connecting to the existing corridor, which are planned to be 
expanded in Kent County, or there is the opportunity for light rail to be included on the Bay Bridge project, 
then the BBMC could be reconvened.  Bill Mackey will send an e-mail to all the members of the BBMC 
noting this discussion and asking for their input regarding disbanding the committee.  


